
Requests to visitors 

 If you have a fever (37.5℃ / 99.5℉ or higher), cough or other cold symptoms, please 
refrain from visiting. 

 Those who do not wear a mask may be denied entry. (When the temperature and 
humidity are high, it is possible to remove the mask based on the heat stroke prevention 
actions of the Ministry of the Environment and the Ministry of Health, Labor and 
Welfare.) 

 Please do not visit the Garden in large groups. 
 During busy hours, admission may be restricted to avoid crowding. 
 A hand sanitizer will be installed, so please disinfect your hands when entering or leaving 

the Garden. 
 Please refrain from talking in a loud voice to prevent the spread of saliva droplets. 
 When you line up at the entrance or walk in the Garden, please keep social distance, 

about 2 meters away from other visitors. 


